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15 May 2018 

Dear Committee Chair 

I write to you about our plans to reschedule the postponed Senedd Delyn event for the 

week commencing 25 June 2018. 

As part of our programme we will host a series of activity to promote the Assembly’s 

work, the Welsh Youth Parliament and mark the Centenary of the Women’s Suffrage 

Movement.  This will be complemented by outreach and education sessions with schools, 

colleges, youth groups, community groups, businesses and charities in the area.  We will 

also have a presence at Mold Market during the week. 

During previous Senedd@ initiatives, committees have held formal meetings and informal 

engagement sessions in community locations, to encourage people to participate in their 

work. Senedd Delyn provides an opportunity to raise your Committee’s profile, and 

directly engage with local stakeholders and citizens.  I appreciate that on this occasion 

there is limited notice to make arrangements but if you would like to get involved we are 

happy to assist.  I intend on ensuring that greater notice is provided on upcoming 

Senedd@ programmes in future to allow as much opportunity to co-ordinate activity. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 
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